PRESIDENT'S
COMMISSION ON WHITE HOUSE FELLOWSHIPS

THE WHITE HOUSE

October 3, 1977
Dear Dr. Garcia:

There is a very unique opportunity for you to identify some of the
future leaders of this country. The White House Fellowships provide
a small number of highly qualified young persons from a variety of
professions with a rare experience few persons at their level of
maturity can have. Your assistance in helping to identify truly
outstanding individuals to apply is essential for the continued suc-
cess which the White House Fellows program has had. If one of your
nominees is successful, he or she will be able most likely to work
directly with a member of the President's cabinet, the Vice President,
or with a key assistant to the President.

If you would, please review in your mind and list some of the young
leaders early in their career development who could most profit from
this experience and be of greater service in their mature years.

Ask them to apply. We will be pleased to send you more brochures
with applications included.

This can be an opportunity for you to help identify and encourage part
of a new generation of leadership.

For more brochures or other specific information, please write or
telephone the Commission's Director, Landis Jones, President's Com-
mission on White House Fellowships, Washington, D.C. 20415, (202)
653-6263. The deadline for requesting additional applications is
November 15. The deadline for receipt of completed applications is
December 1,

I appreciate your consideration of my request.

Sincerely,

Vicente T, Ximenes
Member
President's Commission on
White House Fellowships
Enclosure

Dr. Hector P, Garcia
Founder

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



